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11th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Girls’ Football Club (Years 5-6) 

 

After the success from previous year’s Football Clubs, we will again be running Girls’ Football Club. This 

will run after school on a Thursday 3.15pm – 4.20pm until Easter next year. The club will start on 

Thursday 18th September 2025 and the last session will be on Thursday 26th March 2026.  If training 

is cancelled, we will contact you via our text messaging service. 

 

Places for the club are limited due to the number of staff available to run the club. To ensure that the 

selection process is fair children will be drawn at random should the club be over subscribed. We will also 

look to rotate those attending each term if there is a high level of interest. 

 

We already have plenty of matches and tournaments planned so if your child is successful, please keep an 

eye out for further letters regarding our fixtures. Please note that behaviour in school and at the club 

will help determine whether they are allowed to represent the school. If any child’s behaviour is 

deemed to be unsatisfactory, they may be asked to leave the club and/or will not be able to represent the 

school.   

 

Due to upcoming fixtures only being for children in Year 5-6, we will only be opening the club up to 

children in those year groups for the time being.  

 

Your child will need appropriate clothing. An extra drink would also be beneficial.  Preferably, they need 

to have their own shin pads, although we do have a few pairs to lend if required.  Long socks are also 

advisable, as they are required to support the shin pads. Football boots are not required as they will be 

training on the playground. 

 

If your child is interested in this club, please complete and return the attached permission slip along with 

the new Code of Conduct by Monday 15th September 2025. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Mr Richardson Mr Ball  
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Please return to your class teacher FAO Mr Richardson by Monday 15th  September 2025 

 

 

Girls’ Football Club Years 5 – 6 

 

 

My child _____________________________________ of class _____________________ would like to 

attend Girls’ Football Club. 

 

I will collect my child from the main gates at 4.20pm         

 

My child may walk home on their own after the club finishes 

 

I consent to my child’s first initial and surname to be included on a team sheet  

displayed on a noticeboard in the playground detailing fixtures etc. 

 

 

Name of person collecting when the club finishes: 

 

Name: _________________________________________________ Relationship to child: ___________ 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 

 

 

Print name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


